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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

The Board of SNYC wishes you and your 
family a happy and healthy 2016.  Sunday, 
March 20 is the first day of Spring – boating 
season will be here before we know it! 
 
 
 

2015 HOLIDAY PARTY 

The SNYC annual Holiday Party was held at 
the Christiana/Wilmington Hilton on Saturday, 
December 5.  There were 43 Holiday partiers 
in attendance, representing 20 member 
boats.  Everyone had a great time, enjoying 
the appetizers, toasting at the bar, feasting 
on the buffet, and dancing to the DJ.  The 
50/50, with a prize of $223, was won by Beth 
Toscani of D’Alto Mare.  Mo Casselring of 
Cheap Thrill surprised Fleet Captain Diane 
Russell with a bouquet of flowers and a 
beautiful plaque from the SNYC members as 
a thank you for 2015.  It was a fun way to 
kick off the Holiday Season! 
 

 
 

Wedding Congratulations 
Congratulations to Dom and Beth Toscani 

of D’Alto Mare who were married on 

Friday, November 27, 2015.  There were 

many former and current marina mates 

there to witness the event, and celebrate 

with them.  We all wish them fair winds 

and following seas! 

 

 
 

 
 

Treat yourself to a new SNYC Burgee! 
 

What better way to show your membership in 

SNYC than proudly flying your SNYC burgee?  We 

have a new supply of both one-sided and “read 

right” two-sided burgees.  Please contact Tom 

Russell at terussell1@aol.com to get your new 

SNYC burgee in time for the boating season!

mailto:terussell1@aol.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bon Voyage! 
 

We wish Patty and Rick Anderson of 

“Gamblers Roll” a safe trip as they 

embark on their next adventure.  The 

Anderson’s will be leaving for Ecuador this 

Spring, as part of their plan to move 

there full time. They will be missed at 

the marina, and by the SNYC.  They are 

looking forward to great sailing adventures 

once they are full time residents!   

 

 

 
 
WELCOME TO SNYC: 
 

We would like to welcome Mitch & 
Cathy Vance of Sun Daze and Vince & 
Gina Montemurro of G & Me to SNYC!  

Mitch and Cathy are on “C” Dock, and 
are new to the marina and the boating 

lifestyle.  Vince and Gina keep their 
PWC at the marina and their boat in 
Chesapeake City.  We hope they will 

enjoy the camaraderie and benefits of 
being a member of SNYC.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Renewing your BOAT US Membership?  

Remember that one of the benefits of being a 

member of SNYC is a discount on your BOAT 

US membership.  We have a discount code 

that gives you a 50% savings.  Please 

contact Tom Russell at terussell1@aol.com 

for more information. 

 

BOAT SHOW CALENDAR 

 

Mark your calendars now for the winter boat 

shows.   

 

Baltimore, MD: January 28-31, 2016 

Atlantic City, NJ: February 3-7, 2016 

Miami, FL: February 11-15, 2016 

Ocean City, MD: February 12-14, 2016 

 

 
 

 

Your Opinion Matters! 
 

Please complete the enclosed questionnaire to 

help Fleet Captain Diane Russell plan the trips 

and events for 2016.  This is YOUR yacht club 

and the Board wants all members to be able to 

participate in events during the year.  Please take 

a few minutes to respond.   
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